Jay S. Rosenbloom MD PhD
Pediatric Associates of the NW
4103 SW Mercantile

Lake Oswego, OR 97035

March 8, 2013

Dear Members of the House Education Committee:

I am writing to ask you to support House Bill 3135. The purpose of this bill would allow
a much needed update in the law regarding CPR training in schools. The physiology of a
child is not like that of an adult. If and when a cardiac arrest happens it is critical that
CPR be initiated in the first 2 minutes. This is the kind of training we hope no teacher
ever has to use, but it could be the difference between life and death for one of their

students.

Thank you for your support.
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